
 

 
REPORT OF THE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE 
 
Full Council: 7 SEPTEMBER 2022 
 
 
REVIEW OF THE COUNCIL’S CONSTITUTION 
 
At its meeting on 24 August 2022, the Governance Committee agreed a report 
(attached) regarding commencing a full review of the Constitution. The noting of 
minor changes made by the Monitoring Officer under her delegated powers and the 
setting up of a Constitution Review Working Group were agreed by the Committee at 
its meeting. The other proposed Constitution changes as shown in appendix 2 to the 
report require the approval of Council and the Governance Committee accordingly 
recommends to Council that these be agreed. 
 
  
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That Full Council agrees the proposed changes to the Constitution as shown 
in appendix 2 to the report. 
 


